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‘A caring school where every child matters’ (OFSTED) 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 28
th
 November Upper school (Years 4, 5 and 6) will be making Christmas 

decorations to display around school. We would like to invite you to join your child to help 

make the decorations.   

 

This will take place from 9.00am – 11.00am  Please enter school through the entrance next to the 

lower school playground which will lead straight into the main hall where you can register. 

 

The children will make decorations from 9:10am to 10:40am, after this there will be refreshments 

available in the Main hall or you are welcome to leave through the second entrance. 

 

Unfortunately we are unable to cater for younger siblings on this occasion.  

 

Please complete and return the form below by Friday 22
nd

 November. 

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

 

 

Mrs K Turner 

Deputy Headteacher 

    

 

 

 

 

Upper School Christmas decorations workshops – Reply slip 

Please return by Friday 22nd November. 

 

 

I will/will not  be able to attend the Christmas decorations workshop on  

Thursday 28
th
 November. (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

Name of child: ……………………………Class ………. 

 

Signed………………………………………Parents/Carers 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


